Meeting Notes from 08/27/09, 2:05 pm, Meeting via e-mail

Members Present: Buffy Choinski, Joseph Gladden, Maurice Eftink, Penny Rice, Debra Riley-Huff, Robert Doerksen, Rachel Willis, Debra Scardino, Wayne Shaw, Gail Herrera, Ruth Mirtz, Patricia Oswalt, Kelly Wilson

Classroom Technology Project:

Rice reported that she had spoken to J. Supple regarding the proposed wireless networking in Bryant Hall. Supple said that they typically allow \$1,000 per access point. Based on a previous survey of Bryant Hall, he estimates that making the whole building wireless would cost less than \$10,000. This includes 6-8 access points plus some cosmetic work to hide the access points in high profile areas.

Based on responses received from committee members, the request for wireless networking in Bryant Hall was approved.